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Zagalsky

Dear Camden Planning,

I am writing to comment on the planning application for tree works. There are lots of inaccuracies making it 

difficult to understand which works are proposed - address is stated as 10 Cliff Road, map shows crosses 

behind 8 Cliff Road and photos show trees at the back of Cliff Road Studios. 

Assuming it's trees at the back of Cliff Road Studios with Ash tree being the larger one next to 100A Camden 

Mews (loss of that tree would be horrible!) I would hope the applicant would reconsider felling of the Pear tree. 

It's a beautiful tree that looks healthy and I am not sure if photos show significant trunk damage.

Although I believe tree maintenance is important to ensure healthy and beautiful trees in the conservation area 

it feels that not enough consideration has been given to this planning application. I am also concerned given 

the inaccuracies there will be confusion and hope tree workers will have clear instructions to work on the trees 

on the photos.

Kind regards,

Alexandra Zagalsky
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